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Q.  Please provide Hydro’s Emergency Preparedness and Restoration Plans (or equivalent) that 1 

specifically address potential HVDC system outages. 2 

 3 

 4 

A. Please refer to PUB-NLH-055, Attachment 1 for the “Overhead Transmission Lines (OHTL) 5 

Interim Emergency Restoration Plan” for the Labrador-Island Link (“LIL”). Nalcor engaged 6 

EFLA Consulting Engineers, an engineering and consulting company based in Iceland and 7 

Norway, to conduct a detailed analysis of the LIL. The report generated from this activity is 8 

provided in Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s response to PUB-NLH-054. EFLA 9 

Consulting Engineers specializes in the design, management, and implementation of 10 

diverse engineering power and utility projects. Nalcor is utilizing this document to prepare 11 

an Emergency Restoration Plan for the LIL. The targeted completion date for the final 12 

Emergency Restoration Plan is the fourth quarter of 2019. Please refer to Newfoundland 13 

and Labrador Hydro’s response to PUB-NLH-054 for further details.  14 
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